
Casa	Dance	Studio	2017-18	Season	
	
Classes	begin	the	week	of	Sept	11.	
	
Please	read	the	Parent-Student	Handbook.	You	may	access	it	on	the	Members	Only	Site	or	
through	the	email	that	was	sent.	
If	you	do	not	have	the	password	please	email	casadancestudio@gmail.com	or	call	856-845-
5788.	
	
What	To	Wear	
If	you	are	new	to	dance	you	do	NOT	have	to	run	out	and	buy	anything.		Please	come	in	clothes	
you	can	bend	and	stretch	in.	As	part	of	your	registration	package	you	will	receive	class	shorts	
and	tights.	
See	the	Handbook	for	more	detail	on	the	dress	code.	
	
Shoes	
Do	NOT	buy	shoes.	
Measurements	for	required	dance	shoes	will	be	taken	during	September.			
If	you	are	new	to	dance	please	bring	socks.	If	you	are	taking	Tap	we	have	shoes	that	may	be	
used	during	class	until	your	own	arrive.	
If	you	are	a	returning	student,	or	coming	from	another	school,	please	bring	the	appropriate	
shoes	for	each	class.	If	you	have	out-grown	your	shoes,	you	will	be	measured	during	the	first	
few	weeks	of	class.	
	
Students	taking	3	or	less	classes	will	receive	their	shoes	as	part	of	their	all-inclusive	tuition	
package.	
Capped	students	(taking	4	or	more	classes)	–	shoes	are	not	included	with	your	tuition.	
	
Fee	Payment	
Tuition	is	due	the	1st	week	of	each	month.	Sept	is	due	by	Sept	16.	
	
Class	Observers	
Acro	&	Gymnastics	classes	–	no	observers	inside	the	rooms.	
All	other	classes	–	1	parent/guardian	per	student	–	all	others	may	sit	in	the	Lobby	or	in	our	
downstairs	waiting	area.	
All	observers	must	abide	by	the	classroom	rules	(See	your	handbook	or	door	post)	
	
Visitors,	Dance	Family	members,	Siblings,	Grandparents,	Classroom	Observers	
Our	primary	concern	is	for	our	students	
Casa	Dance	Studio	is	a	family-friendly	facility.	No	smoking,	disrespectful	attitudes,	foul	
language	or	behavior	will	be	tolerated.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns	please	email	casadancestudio@gmail.com	or	call	856-
845-5788.	
Have	a	Dance-Filled	Day!	
Miss	Anne	&	Miss	Thaya	


